BRE Global signs MoU with Dubai-
based fire testing laboratory Thomas
Bell-Wright International Consultants

Thomas Bell-Wright International Consultants

BRE Global and Thomas Bell-Wright International
Consultants are pleased to announce the signing of a
Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) between the two
organisations.

This agreement provides the fire testing and certification
market with the opportunity to access the services of both
BRE Global/Loss Prevention Certification Board (LPCB)
and Thomas Bell-Wright (TBW) International Consultants.

Representatives from LPCB visited TBW's offices to
evaluate the Dubai-based laboratory's infrastructure,
equipment, and technical capabilities, and their expertise
and industry knowledge provided valuable insights.

The MoU lays the foundation for cooperation between
the two organisations covering passive fire protection,
including fire resistance, reaction to fire and large-
scale testing. The partnership enables BRE Global to
accept and recognise test results conducted by TBW
as part of BRE Global classification and LPCB approval
programmes, giving manufacturers additional choice in
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testing locations for gaining BRE Global classifications
and LPCB certification, supporting global market access.

Manufacturers and suppliers based in the Middle East and
Asia can now engage locally with BRE Global & TBW to
conduct fire tests, knowing that BRE Global will recognise
the results for classification purposes and pave the way
for obtaining an LPCB RedBookLive listing.

This agreement also provides manufacturers and
suppliers with increased testing capacity and greater
options to reduce testing lead times, and delivery of BRE
Global classification and LPCB certification projects.

Cris Francis, Head of Assurance, BRE, commented: “This
MoU reaffirms BRE Global's commitment to their global
customers and promoting fire safety worldwide. We are
excited about this new chapter in our journey and look
forward to fostering stronger ties with our partners in the
region.”

Sandy Dweik, CEO, Thomas Bell-Wright International




